
October 14, 2021 

Public Comment Memo 

12490 Eagles Nest Farm 

 

At 10am, a member of the public called stating that generator noise emanating from the operation has 

previously disturbed the neighborhood and disturbs wildlife. The commenter has also witnessed the 

mixed light greenhouses uncovered at night, resulting in light pollution. The commenter would like to 

see the applicant move away from the use of a generator.  

 

Abbie Strickland 


